
 
 

 
 
 

12 June 2017 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Welcome back. I hope you and the children enjoyed some of the lovely sunshine during the break. The remaining 
weeks in school will be very busy and this newsletter gives you details of many of the events planned. As usual year 
group newsletters provide more specific information about the learning opportunities this half term.  
 
Looking ahead, children will be visiting their new class teacher during our transition morning on Wednesday 5th July. 
Over the following few weeks the class teachers will be meeting to hand over information about the children to the 
new teacher. There will be other transition opportunities that children will also be involved in and we want all the 
children to feel happy and confident and above all very much looking forward to coming back to school in 
September. The following table gives details of your child’s new class teacher. 
 
Kind regards,  

 
Mrs Sally Stoker 

 

Classes 2017-18 

From To Teacher Teaching 
Assistant 

1:1 

RA  Mrs Abbott* Mrs Smith 
Mrs Ballard 

Mrs Cullum 
 

RKL  Mrs Kent (Formerly Miss Binns)& Mrs 
Lofthouse   

 

RAB 1H Mrs Harrison + TA  

RA 1MF Mrs Murray Flutter Mrs Embleton Mrs Morrison 

1MF 2N Mrs Noble Mrs 
Willoughby 

Mrs Hall 

1H 2D Mrs Davies * (Formerly Miss Robson) Mrs Nasib Mrs Bagnall 

2G 3B Mr Breeze  Mrs Morgan 
+ TA 

Mrs Todd 

2N 3F Miss Fletcher  

3S 4J Miss Jacklin*  

3F 4M Mrs Morrow Mr Thorpe 

4J 5SW Mrs Shillaker & Miss Woolley Mrs Hodgson 
Mrs Wilson 

 

4C 5H Miss Hayden Mrs Baxter 

5W 6E Mr Evans* Miss Rogers 

5H 6W Miss Walton  

*Senior Leader of Learning  



 
Summer Term Assemblies 

 

9.6.17 General Achievement  

16.6.17 General Achievement 

23.6.17 Green Week Assembly 

30.6.17 Year 5 Assembly 

7.7.17 Reception Assembly 

14.7.17 Year 2 Assembly 

21.7.17 Final Achievement assembly 

 
June 
 

 

6th   School reopens  

14th-16th   Year 6 Robin Wood residential visit  

19th   Year 3 Viking visitor  

19th-23rd Green Week 

20th Governors Staffing & Curriculum Meeting 7pm 

22nd   Eid Lunch  

22nd    Year 6 to Bingley Grammar ‘Cow Do You Do?’ 

26th Governors Federation Committee Meeting 7pm 

27th   New Reception Parent Information evening  

28th   Sports Day  

29th   Year 6 visit to Shipley Baptist Church – Fast Forward  

30th   Year 2 Whitby visit  

July  

1st   Summer Fair  

5th   Year 6 Secondary School Transition Day  

5th   Transition Day children visit their new class teachers for next year  

10th Year 5 Elizabethan Day at Bingley Grammar School 

10th  Year 6 visit to Scarborough 

11th   Governors meeting 7pm  

12th   Year 6 Gurdwara visit  

13th & 14th Year 4 Noah’s Ark workshops 

14th   Themed Lunch - French  

14th   Year 4 Tropical World Visit  

14th   Reports go out to all parents and carers  

18th   Year 4 Tropical World Visit  

20th   Year 6 Leaver’s Concert  

21st   Close for Summer  

 

Save the date! 
Our Bollywood themed  

Summer Fair 
Saturday 1st July 

 

 


